Legal Department

Taxi House, 11 Woodfield Road, London, W9 2BA Tel: 020 7286 1046 Fax: 020 7286 2494
Web www.ltda.co.uk

The Director of the Built Environment,
City of London

PO Box 270

Guildhall.

London

ECZRZE,

24th December 2012

Your ref: DBE/CT/PA
Our ref: RCM/JC/R&H.CofL

Stonecutter Street - Closure to Motor Vehicles

Dear Sir,

We write to object to the proposal to close Stonecutter Street to
Motor Vehicles.

Our objection is on the grounds that the street is used very
frequently by taxis and its closure would result in increased fares and
longer journey times for many taxi passengers.

Yours faithfully e
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